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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
Notice Regarding the Drop-In Childcare Center Closure at the Maleng 
Regional Justice Center 
 
Effective June 1, 2020, the Jon and Bobbe Bridge Drop-In Childcare Center at the 
Maleng Regional Justice Center in Kent is closed until further notice.  There will be no 
childcare services available. 

The court is actively seeking to identify a new childcare provider with the intent to 
reopen as soon as possible.     
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